
Dementia Friendly Oklahoma Workgroup Meeting Notes 11/20/24 

The group came together to discuss updates on progress so far and strategy for growing the 
program in the new year. Dr. Odenheiemer and Linda Thompson requested a recording of the 
standard presentation be shared with hem so they can get a better understanding of DFO. We 
also discussed adapting DFA’s sector guides for Oklahoma. We finished our discussion with a 
side conversation about other strategies for public education.  


